YAHOO! SMALL BUSINESS

Print - Close Window

Date:

Sun, 17 Feb 2008 11:34:25 -0800 (PST)

From:

"continental studios" sts@continentalstudios.com>

Subject: Fwd: ATTN: STEVEN

To:

"Steven Fink" <steven@continentalstudios.com>

"Kong Kathy (21K400)"

Subject: ATTN: STEVEN

Date: Sat, 16 Feb 2008 17:11:22 -0500

From: "Kong Kathy (21K400)"

To: "continental studios" < lists@continental studios.com>

Dear Steven.

I wanted to let you know that the difference between the experience with Continental Studios and Lors Studios was NIGHT and DAY! Your staff was professional, courteous, and gentle with our students. Our students LOVED this experience. I was also happy that your staff was appreciative of the breakfast I provided them. However, they were very focused and they didn't want to take any breaks unless we made them stop to grab a quick cup of coffee and a bagel.

I wanted to know more details about taking photos of our students at events. We have Senior Awards Night on Thursday, May 22nd, 2008 from 5PM-9PM. Our Prom is on Thursday, June 5th, 2008 at the Vanderbuilt in Staten Island. I do not have the details yet regarding Prom but for both events, how much would it cost for each student to get a photo of them shaking the Principal's hand. Same thing for graduation....a shot of them receiving their diploma from the Principal. If it is cost efficient enough, I would have the school pay for it, instead of charging each individual student.

I need to know if you are a NYC DOE contracted vendor. If you are, it would allow me to pay with a purchase order.

Regarding the Class of 2009, can I schedule you for Wednesday, October 15th, 2008 ALL DAY. Every student in NYC takes the PSAT except for Seniors. So I want to take advantage of that day since we have the Seniors for several hours. I spoke to Cheryl briefly about that.

Once again, THANK YOU SO MUCH!!!!

Regards,

Kathy Kong

Parent Coordinator Lafayette High School 2630 Benson Avenue Brooklyn, NY 11214

Phone: 718.372.3480 Ext. 1213

Fax: 718.996.6684

Email: kkong2@schools.nyc.gov